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General Meeting
There will be a general HOA membership meeting on Tuesday, December 1, 2015 at 7:00 pm in the clubhouse.  

We will discuss next year’s budget, Vice President open position and other items of business.  Your attendance 

will be greatly appreciated.  

Quality neighborhoods are important 

when it comes to property values. By 

doing your part, you are helping to 

keep Green’s Crossing competitive 

with other nearby subdivisions when 

it comes to buying/selling homes.

Thanks in advance for helping to keep 

your property value as high as 

possible by investing time into 

maintaining your house and yard. The 

time you spend improving the quality 

of your yard and home is appreciated.

Home Maintenance
The Board recently sent out letters to some 

homeowners in regard to the upkeep of their home 

and yard.  The response was overwhelmingly 

positive and we appreciate everyone’s hard work.  

Please continue to clean your gutters, curbs, trim 

bushes, control weeds, cut grass and keep driveways 

clean.  

Luminaries
We are currently looking for someone to head up the 

luminaries this year.  If interested please contact a 

member of the Board by November 1.  If we are not 

able to find a volunteer, we will not be able to 

continue the luminaries.


